MidCoast Community Council P.O. Box 64 Moss Beach, CA 94038

September 25, 1995

Mr. Leo Mariano, Chair Planning Commission County of San Mateo 590 Hamilton Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Mr. Mariano,

The MidCoast Community Council appreciated the opportunity to present to the Planning Commission our position on some of the issues contained in the Coastal Protection Initiative. The public meeting process is an important part of providing all residents a means to increase their understanding of this important initiative, and bringing the Commission to the coast on a regular basis is very helpful.

The Council is particularly pleased that the Commission is adjusting the schedule for the next public meeting so that it will not conflict with Council meetings. We will be present at your October 18th meeting, at which time we hope to continue our discussion with the Commission. We will remain in touch with Mr. George Bergman and Ms. Carolina Labat regarding the exact time and location; we hope you will be successful in finding a suitable midcoast venue.

We are also available if the Commission would like to have a more detailed, lengthy discussion on this topic. Please contact either of us to schedule such a meeting.

Again, thank you for adjusting your meeting schedule, and we look forward to continuing to work with you on this and other planning and zoning issues that affect the midcoast.

Sincerely,

MidCoast Community Council

James Marsh, Chair (415-726-3589)

Chris McComb, Member (415-728-1907)

D. MACL